
 
 

Morning 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

December 20th, 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
 
A big HAPPY Birthday to Mrs. Cline in the Math Department. Let's 
sing happy birthday to her this morning... 
 

This past Saturday the boy's wrestling team competed in the 
Willoughby South Rebel Invitational. The boys wrestled well and 
with intensity each match. 

At the end of the day, we finished in 3rd place behind champion 
Madison and runner-up Avon.   

Our Rebel Invitational placers include: 

Nathan Hale 2nd place 

Bobby Tupa, Anthony Wing, Bryson Ziol 3rd place 

Gaige Burianek, Amir Abukhalil, Danny Grayson, Elijah Wiggins 4th 
place 

Congratulations gentlemen 



 
 
 
The Academic Challenge Team at Valley Forge will have a meeting 
Monday, January 8th after school. If you are interested in joining 
us, please come to room 102.  All Valley Forge students are welcome. 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Vojta or Mrs. 
Simanella 
 
 
Attention VFHS: Senior class is having a holiday spirit wear this 
week.  
Thursday is Sport a Santa hat or any holiday accessories.  
Friday is Winter wonderland "white out".  Let's make it snow by 
wearing white! 
 
 
 
Attention Spanish Club! Attention Spanish Club! We will have our Spanish Club 
Christmas Party meeting after school on today in our usual room 207. Please 
remember to bring the food item you said you would bring. Also, please 
remember to bring your signed fundraiser form. Spanish Club, Wednesday, after 
school, OLAY! 
 
 
Hello Valley Forge Students!! Are you one of Valley Forge's 15 most 
talented students???? Would you like to showcase your skills to 
Valley Forge?? If so, please complete the attached google form and 
submit by FRIDAY, DECEMBER 22 2:00 PM. We will only accept the 
first 15 entries!TALENT SHOW APPLICATION 
1st Annual Valley Forge Talent Show: Thursday, January 18 @ 7:00 
pm. Price of admission for guests is $5! Tickets will be sold at 
the door.  
 

https://forms.gle/1x3QsiRy2CP1HToX9


 
 
Students, please check your emails daily.  Important 
information is being sent out often through email. 
This is an important skill to practice daily.  

 

 

When visiting the Student Service Office, you must now be sure to 

SIGN IN. Whenever you are in the office whether it is for a 
counselor  

visit, a call slip, any reason, you must now make sure that you sign in. 

 
 
Patriots Perks coffee is back! Iced Coffee, Hot Chocolate & Tea will 
be sold during all lunch periods on Friday. All drinks are $2.00 Come 
purchase some delicious drink on Friday. 
 
 
 
If you get a Patriot Buck, don't forget to turn it in to Student 
Services. You will place them in a bin according to grade! You can 
earn incentives or rewards so make sure to turn them in! You can 
earn them from being respectful, responsible and/or ready to learn! 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Attention students you need to come to the clinic and speak 
to the nurse if they are ill. Students should not call their 
parents to pick them up when they are sick, this must be 
done through the clinic staff only. Thanks!  
Students must have a pass to go to the clinic.  
 
 
 
 Chess Club Monday’s at 2:15 in the Media Center. 
 
 Video Game Club Fridays in the Media Center after school.  
Bring your own gaming equiptment. 
 
 
 
Valley Forge Patriots are responsible, respectful, and ready to learn! 
 


